

[REDACTED]
[REDACTED]@gavinanderson.com.au>

20.12.2005 07:59 AM

To [REDACTED]@freehills.com>,
<les.baker@gunns.com.au>
cc [REDACTED]
Subject RE: Scenarios and timing considerations

Les [REDACTED]

Another issue which is worrying me is the report which Julian foreshadowed yesterday into our submission to be allowed to lodge without 12 months air data. The question in my mind concerns the ultimate publication of this report by FOI or otherwise. Given the CSIRO [REDACTED] antagonism yesterday, we must assume the report won't do us any favors. Will it give the opponents the scientific material they need to take legal action to delay the assessment process, or worse, [REDACTED] can't satisfy the verification issues as requested) allow the dark side to discredit our entire case on air quality?

[REDACTED]

Gavin Anderson & Company